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SUBJ: Wolf Creek Preservice
Inspection Program Plan

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
' Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No. STN 50-482

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter will confirm transmittal to Mr. P.W. O'Connor, NRC Wolf Creek
Project Manager, of one set of the Wolf Creek Preservice Inspection (PSI)
Program Plan. This document has been updated to incorporate approved
field changes and to reflect the as-built plant condition. As requested, a
separate copy is being forwarded to Mr. Boyd Brown, EGG, Idaho.

A separate submittal concerning the Wolf Creek PSI Relief Request will be
forwarde<i by separate c- within the next several days. If you have any-

questions regarding the submittals, please advise.

Very truly yours,

S. J. Seiken
QA Manager

SJS/dck/8a18

cc: J. Neisler/B. Little, USNRC/ CAL
H. Bundy, USNRC/WC
B. L. Forney, USNRC Region'III
D. R. Hunter, USNRC Region IV
D. F. Schnell, UE
D. T. McPhee, KCPL
G. L. Koester, KGE
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